
 

 

UPF International Newsletter: Ukrainians Take Peace Road to Poland 
 
Thomas G. Walsh 
September 23, 2019 

 

  

  Vol. 15, Issue 76   
  

 

  

  September 23, 2019   
  

 

  

  Ukrainians Take "Peace Road" to Poland 
 
 
Kyiv, Ukraine—A Peace Road event traveled 
from Kyiv, Ukraine, to the site of the Auschwitz 
concentration camp in Poland. 
 
 

  

  

  

  Ambassadors for Peace Deepen Bonds at UK Retreat 
 
 
Seend, United Kingdom—A weekend retreat 
allowed Ambassadors for Peace to form 
friendships as well as study 
Principles of Peace. 
 

  

  
  

  

  Creativity Blooms at Russian Eco-Camp 
 
 
St. Petersburg, Russia—Activists from UPF 
were invited to organize creative evenings at an 
ecological camp. 
 

  

  

  

     



 

 

IAPD-Korea Joins Interfaith Assembly in Taiwan 
   
 
Taichung, Taiwan—The IAPD and Korea 
Religions Association participated in a three-day 
interfaith event organized by the Taiwan 
Conference on Religion and 
Peace. 
 

  

  

  Peace Road Rally in Montreal, Canada 
   
 
Montreal, Canada—UPF members experienced 
joyful activism for peace traveling in the Peace 
Road Bike Rally. 
 

  

 

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

OCT 24: United Nations Day 

OCT 25: Albania, UPF Southeast Europe Peace Summit 

NOV 1: Seoul, Korea - Inauguration of the Korean Clergy Leadership Conference 

(KCLC) 

NOV 19: Phnom Penh, Cambodia - UPF's Asia Pacific Summit 2019 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 200 White Plains Rd. FL1, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 




